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Delete all and replace with:  
  
“This Council notes the decision to stop publishing 3rd party public representations on Public 
Access from 6 June is for an initial six-month trial period, while still enabling members of the 
public to comment on planning applications. 
  
Council notes the trial is due to an increase in vociferous public comments on the platform 
discouraging some residents from commenting on planning applications due to fear of 
repercussions. Council is concerned by reports the platform has received antagonistic 
correspondence between applicants and objectors, meaning planning officers had to spend time 
redacting, publishing and responding to complaints on Public Access rather than assessing 
planning applications.  
  
Council believes its record over many years shows it values high quality, transparent consultation 
as a method to engage with the people of Leeds. Recent examples of consultation exercises 
contributing significantly to key policy development include but are not limited to: 

·      The Children and Young People’s Plan Refresh which captured the voices of 80,000 
children and young people,  

·      The Health and Wellbeing Strategy Refresh which took into account the Big Leeds Chat , 
an innovative approach to consultation which involved 43 in-person discussion forums 
open to all people take place with both geographical communities, communities of interest 
and young people organisations.  

·      The Council’s climate change plans, developed through the Big Leeds Climate 
Conversation with input from close to 8000 Leeds residents. 

·      The Connecting Leeds Transport Strategy which was developed with input from over 
4,500 contributions.  

·      The Leeds Local Plan 2040 which is being developed with input from over 1000 
contributions 
  

Council notes planning services at councils across the country have been negatively impacted by 
13 years of failed Conservative Government austerity, meaning an increasing number of councils 
have been forced to cut back on non-statutory responsibilities, such as the publication of 3rd party 
public representations on planning applications.  
  
Council further notes the results of the trial will be examined by the relevant Scrutiny Board to 
see what impact the change has had on public engagement in the planning process and Council 
confirms its commitment to implementing the outcome of the trial process.” 
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